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November 2024  

Edithvale Shopping Strip Revitalisation – Project Update 

The Edithvale Shopping Strip Revitalisation project is progressing well, with the project expected to be 
tendered before the end of 2024. Works are expected to commence in mid-2025. 

Background  

We asked for your feedback on the preferred colour palette for 
the street furniture (seating) and are excited to announce the 
clear winner from the community was ‘Nature’. 

We also asked for your feedback on design elements of the 
plans. We carefully considered all your suggestions and thanks 
to your input, the revised designs now include: 

• More bicycle racks 

• An accessible parking bay 

• Redesign of the climbing planters to complement the ‘nature-themed’ brick seating 

• Consideration towards using sustainable building materials  

• Timber slats within the glazed brick seating modules 

• More greenery and trees for shade with the consideration towards selecting native plants. 

Thank you for to everyone who provided feedback.  

For more information on the consultation outcomes and to view an updated artist’s impression of the project 
head to kingston.vic.gov.au/projects. 

Project Status 

Details on the construction phase, will be provided closer to the start date once a contractor has been appointed.    

Further information 

For further information relating to this project please contact Fleur Gascoyne, Coordinator Strategic Projects via 

email Info@kingston.vic.gov.au or on   1300 653 356. 
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